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Update 18 June 2020 
 
The initial analysis of the community consultation was completed at the same time and 
circulated to the steering group 
 
The report had three recommendations to the steering group that it needs to consider: 
 
1. That the comments received and the recommendations as to responses made in 
appendix two following (in the report) be considered; 
 
2. That a traffic impact study be briefed and a funding package be constructed to 
commission the work; 
 
3. That owners of the allocated sites, local green spaces and community facilities that have 
not responded to the consultation be written to offering a further opportunity to comment. 
Now we need the steering group to decide on these recommendations and for them to be 
actioned.  
 
Project manager suggests that a virtual meeting (either video/audio) is set up for councillors 
and members of the Steering Group. 
 
 


